
 

 

 

 

Extension - Note to Public File 

Note to the public file summarising time extension granted for Registration of 

Interest (SR0025) 

The Trade Remedies Authority (TRA) has received an application for an extension of 

time to register interest in case number SR0025. 

Having considered the application, the TRA has determined that granting the 

extension would not significantly impede the progress of the investigation and has 

therefore decided to grant an extension to the following party: 

Company name Reason for granting extension 

New due date for 
completed 

Registration of 
Interest 

Liberty Steel Limited Limited communication such that  
Liberty Steel were unaware of dates 
concerning the investigation. 

15 July 2022 

 

Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

SR0025@traderemedies.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 


